
CIRCULAR TO ALL GTA MEMBERS 57/23 
Re: KM Malta Airlines 

7th December 2023 

  

   
Dear GTA member, 

  

As you are quite aware as from 31st March, 2024, a new company KM Malta Airlines will be 

taking over from AirMalta as the National Airline  for the Maltese Islands. To this effect this 

newly set up company has been granted the Air Operator Certificate and the Air Operator 

Licence in order to start its operations. 

  

In this regard we are attaching herewith a media release published a few days ago by KM Malta 

Airlines giving more information about its new operation including schedules and bookings. 

  

Thanks and best regards 

  

  

Joe Muscat 
Chief Executive Officer 
Gozo Tourism Association 
4 Ta’ Mliet Court 
Gorg Borg Olivier Street 
Victoria VCT 2519 
Gozo 
Malta 
 


